
 

Classroom News   

Class Name: Pembroke          Term : Summer 1 2024 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

Our topic this term has been ‘Dig It Up’. The 

children have enjoyed exploring natural 

materials through our story ‘We’re Going on 

a Bear Hunt’. 

The children have really enjoyed acting out 

the story and retelling it in their own words. 

In Maths we have been comparing length 

and weight, as well as looking at capacity. 

We talked about whether something is full, 

half full, or empty. 

In English we have been listening to the 

initial sounds in words and matching them 

to pictures. We’ve also been practising our 

mark making. The children are showing lots 

of enthusiasm for reading stories and 

making sentences about pictures. 

 Pembroke Class are still working really hard 

to take turns with their friends. Through 

weekly games sessions, the children are 

getting more confident with this! 

Tuesdays are now our days for trips out. We 

have walked down to Donington Park and 

Shaw Park so far and the children have 

done so well with transitioning to and from 

school. 

Well done Pembroke Class, you have 

worked really hard this term!  

 

Dates to remember: 

  

Friday 24th April – Last Day of Term 

Monday 3rd June – Summer Term Starts 

Sunday 16th June – Father’s Day 

Tuesday 9th July – Paulton’s Park Trip 

 

 


